Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: 2017512826 HEHF— 23:38

To: Yang, Viola-xx (Shenzhen)

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 572941)

Inquiry on 12/22/2017 :

Inquiry:

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Our client Buzz Products has two types (models) of Bluetooth glass. There's not enough space to place the label
statement on the device. Please refer to the attached photo of the device. And advise if it is ok to place the

statement on the user manual and package (or removable label).

Thank you™

FCC response on 12/26/2017

Yes, that is acceptable.

Attachment Details:

Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add
any additional information pertaining to this inquiry.




